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Thank you to Miss Naidoo 

and the children of Class S2 

for their Mass last week.  

                            

  Dear God,                                    

We thank you for our 

friends. Help us to be true 

friends to each other.                     

    Amen  

 

 

 

 

Please come and celebrate 

Mass with us this                   

Thursday 27th September 

in our KS2 hall at 9.30am. 

Class I1 will lead Mass 

and Year 4 will attend.                                          

at 9.30am. 

 

 

Cross Country 

On Wednesday 19th September,            

Classes I1 and S1 went to Burgess 

Park to compete in a cross country 

competition against other local 

schools. All the children put in great 

effort although I think we have more  

sprinters than endurance runners. 

Notable performances were made by 

John from  Class I1 who came 2nd in 

the year 5 boys’ race and  Donovan, 

Class S1 who came 3rd  in the year 6 

boys’ race. Well done to all those                                 

who took part.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents and Carers waved their 

children off to Swanage in  

Dorset this morning.                            

Our 49 pupils and 4 staff were 

excited and looking forward to 

a very busy week.  

Pictures will be uploaded to the 

school website & Facebook.               

Please log on and ‘follow’ us.                                                                                               

We kindly ask  parents not to 

phone the school number but to 

use the school Facebook page 

to see the latest pictures and 

information regarding arrival at 

the centre on  Monday          

afternoon (after 3pm)                                   

and on Friday 28th for the            

journey home (after 3pm)                                       

It is hard to judge the exact 

arrival time on Friday, so it 

is important that you follow                 

messages on Facebook that 

will be more up to date 

than the school office about 

time of arrival.   

Thank you. 

 

 

Meet the Teaching Team                                  

Thank you to all the Parents and Carers 

who came along last week to the                   

‘Meet the Teaching Team’ evenings.                  

It was good to see so many each night 

and the staff are sure you found them 

very useful.  Please fill in any letters or 

forms which were given out by the class                 

teachers and return them to school as 

soon as possible.  

A good example 

brings about so                   

much good.                  

Goodness                   

always tends to 

spread.                                

Pope Francis 

 



Monday 24th September                                 

Year 6 - Non school journey:                    

Boat trip                                        

Tuesday 25th September                          

Year 6 - Non school journey:                                        

Outing to Shrek Adventure                                           

British Museum—Class C1                  

Wednesday 26th September              

European Day of Language                             

Year 6 - Non school journey                                        

Outing to the Sea Life Aquarium                                         

Thursday 4th October                              

Whole school Mass: St. Francis Day      

Year 6 - Non school journey:                       

Outing to St. James Park                                                  

Friday 28th September                             

Year 6 - Non school journey:                        

Outing to the London Eye                                       

St.                             

Francis 

   

Violin Lessons                          

Friday 3.45pm—4.45pm                             

Football                          

3.45pm—4.30pm                          

Outdoors                                  

Tuesday—Girls                  

Wednesday—Boys 

Reminder:                                            

Pupils are not allowed to leave 

school premises before or             

during any after school                        

activity & siblings must be                     

collected at the usual time of 

3.30pm as we have no                    

provision for them.                                   

Thank you. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
40 90 130 

St. 

Claire  
50 10 60 

St. 

Mary 
40 70 110 

St.  

Joseph 

50 60 110 

Nursery Tamilore  Onike  

F1 Neriah  Gabriel  

F2 Amelia-Rose Oyinkansola  

R1 Emily  Ronal  

R2 Joy  Emmanuel A 

 A1 Kieran  Okiemute  

A2 Elizabeth  Quadri  

N1 Elo  Keanu  

N2 Manuella Zoe  

C1 Zahraphina  Sophia  

C2 Rashid  Ella  

I1 Denzel  Emmanuel  

I2 Vita  Rebecca  

S1 Favour  Joshua  

S2 Francisco  Denziel  

Qaunit  Nursery  

Jesse  F1  

Sapphire  F2  

Nicole  R1  

River-Lee R2  

Sofia J A1  

Meira  A2  

Feziechi  N1  

Udechukwu  N2  

Mercy  C1  

Mercy  C2  

Olivia  I1  

Sidona  I2  

Nathan  S1  

Manuella  S2  

  

 

Marcos                        

Class I2  

 

Rashid             

Class C2  

 

Francess 

Class N2  

Dates 

 to be  

Confirmed  

Monday 22nd  October—                                   

Friday 26th October                

School Reopens on                                  

Monday 29th October 

 


